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I agree with your proposal, I too think that only Scotland should have the Channel 
changes so that BBC Four can move up the Guide to a Higher EPG number, EPG 
Number 24 instead of EPG Number 68 
 
I think it is unfair for the whole of the UK to move Channel Numbers sorry, but I 
cannot agree with this with you on this one 
 
I think that most channels should stop broadcasting two different version of their 
channels one on SD and another version on HD 
 
All Muxes should be converted to T2 HEVC ASAP 
 
 


